
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

Mr. Robert D. Mowrey 
Mr. C. Max Zygmont 

NOV 2 0 2013 

Mowrey Meezan Coddington Cloud LLP 
1100 Peachtree Street, Suite 650 
Atlanta, GA 30309 

Dear Mr. Mowrey and Mr. Zygmont: 

OFFICE OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION 

I would like to provide an update on the status of your Information Quality Guidelines Request 
for Correction (#13001) submitted to the Environmental Protection Agency on March 12, 2013. 

Due to the complexity of the issues associated with your request, our internal review of the draft 
response is taking longer than we expected. We plan to complete the review within the next 
three weeks and send a final response to you by January 2, 2014, if not sooner. 

Sincerely, 

Monica D. Jones 
Director, Quality Staff 
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